Suffield Board of Education
Community Engagement & Public Relations Subcommittee
Central Office Conference Room and via Zoom
February 23, 2024
8:30 am

Present:
Debra Dudack, Maureen Sattan, Sam Toskin (via Zoom), Glenn Gazdik (via Zoom), and Superintendent Timothy Van Tasel, Ed.D.

Absent:
Brian Fry

Subcommittee chair Debra Dudack called the meeting to order at 8:31 am. Subcommittee members discussed the purpose of the subcommittee as an opportunity to raise awareness about 1) the work of the Board and 2) progress made toward Board goals. Members discussed various platforms that could be utilized for messaging including the district’s website, email distribution and social media. Subcommittee members expressed support for engaging students in efforts to highlight programs and achievements across the District. Subcommittee members also discussed the status of the Suffield Middle School building project and ways the subcommittee could help publicize the need for a new school.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For the subcommittee’s next meeting on 03.22.24, members are going to share ideas related to community outreach. In addition, Dr. Van Tasel is going to provide members with examples of community outreach done by other Boards of Education. 

Glenn Gazdik left the meeting at 9:08 am. The subcommittee adjourned at 9:10 am.
